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Monk Bretton Ward Alliance Friday 14th November  

@ Silverdale Drive, Monk Bretton 

In attendance: 

Cllr Ken Richardson, Cllr Margaret Sheard, Cllr Steve Green, Sue Fox, Pat Hall, Don Booker, Charlie 

Goulding, Glenis White, Paul Jolly BMBC, Darren Hayes 
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Apologies: 
Cllr Steve Green, Ann Moffatt 
 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
None 
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Notes of the previous meeting: 
Item 4 – not seen as of yet. PJ stated not received it.  
No other matters 
 

PJ to 
complete 

4 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
None received 

 

5 Finance: 
DH presented the accounts and the set out, everyone was happy with that year. 
Members were happy with the format of the finance spreadsheet and accounts 
MS mentioned that Monk Bretton had not being paid for the room hire. The other 
centre had not being paid either. 

AM to 
contact 
HL to 
inform for 
next 
year’s 
courses 
 

6 Gala 2015: 
PJ mentioned that certain dates the group would not be able to support on. PJ 
suggested that we held the gal on Saturday 4th July 2015 at Priory. This date was 
agreed and passed 
  

 
 
 

7 Ward Alliance Review: 
PJ apologised that he not brought it along to the meeting and explained the content 
of it and agree to fetch to the next event. 

 
PJ to 

complete 

8  War Memorial Project Update: 
MS explained the work that has been done since the last meeting and children from 

local school came along to help as well. Still a need for more volunteers to help with 

the upkeep. DB commented that it was the best it had looked for a long time. MS 

mentioned that had the biggest turnout at the Remembrance Sunday for a long time. 

Also have coverage for the work in the Chronicle. Ms gave thanks to everyone for 

their help. 

 

9 Health Fayre: 
To be held at Monk Bretton Methodist Church, Friday 28th November 2014. 
PJ explained that himself MS and DH met to discuss the fayre. MS highlighted that 
they had chosen list of groups to invite. Several of these groups had already 
responded and booked and PJ would be chasing up the rest. The full rooms were 
booked for the event. CG offered his apologies as away on holiday for the event. 
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Agreed to supply refreshments and mince pies. Suggested that a small charge of 
50p would be charged. Winter warmers pack was presented by PJ for the event. MS 
to source veg from local ward supplier for a stew pack part of the warmers pack. 100 
to be made up for the event. PJ to drop off with MS contents of the bag apart from 
the veg. i.e drinks etc. MS and volunteers will make the bags up. MS to source the 
bags as well. 

10 Christmas Events: 
Wednesday 26th November, Burton Grange Community Centre. 5-6pm.  
Trees will be delivered on Friday 21st November. PJ queried how the electrics 
worked and will follow up with street lighting etc. PJ explained brass band booked, 
children from Littleworth Grange will be singing. Switched 5.30pm. Providing drinks 
and mince pies 
 
Thursday 27th November, St Paul’s Church, 4.30-5.30pm. 
St Helen’s Primary school and Littleworth Grange will singing. Brass band also 
booked. Providing drinks and mince pies. Face Painter also booked. PJ requested 
entrance into hall from 3.45pm. DB also explained that Nativity from around the 
world festival will also be running alongside. Lights to switch on at 5.30pm. 
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Potential Projects: 

None submitted. CG discussed the possibility of further discussions with other wards 

to look into Charity Football matches on Boxing Day for Barnsley Hospice. CG to 

report back to next meeting with more information. 
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 Date and time of next meeting: 

Friday 9thJanuary 2015 at Burton Grange 9.30am 

AOB: 

Another secretary was discussed and MS to speak to AM to see what her intentions 

were for the future. DH said he would help out of need be. 

 


